
 

 

 

 

Monday 7th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for all of your support last week with World Book 
Day. It was good to get everyone together again and celebrate 
the wonders of reading. 
 
I wanted to write to you about a staffing 
change. Mr Hurry will be leaving us as the end 
of the week to work for Early Help in the City. 
He has worked in school as our pastoral 
support worker for the last 4 and a half years 
and throughout this time, has supported 
countless children to engage fully into school. 
His new role will allow him to work with 
Portsmouth families who need that extra bit of 
support. 
 
We currently have a recruitment process in place to find a 
replacement. Once this has been concluded I will let you know 
the outcome.  
 
Everyone here at Portsdown wishes Mr Hurry all the best in his 
new adventure and would like to thank him for all that he has 
done to help us improve.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Ash Vaghela 
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